
 

 

 

 
 

 

Beating the Drum for ARPA Award 2022 

 

The Beating the Drum Award recognizes individuals who have offered tremendous support of the 

Association above and beyond the call of duty. ARPA is proud to announce the recipients of this very 

special recognition have served with distinction.  Recipients of this award are individuals that have spent 

a significant amount of time on politically challenging, regulatory matters, community relations or highly 

technical issues facing the industry.  They are noted for their overall expertise and diplomacy in order to 

create positive change for our members.  

 

 

 

Tori Tang of Calportland has been and continues to be a tremendous asset to our Community Relations 

Committee.  The best thing about Tori is how humble she is, but make no mistakes, she is as competent 

and capable as they come.  I admire her professionalism, dedication and contributions to the ARPA 

Future Leaders Committee, Community Relations and various sub-committees & the all-inclusive 

approach to everything she does.  The ARPA staff has truly enjoyed working with her.  Tori NEVER 

misses an opportunity to participate in ANYTHING ARPA related.   She loves this industry, and it 

shows. Notably, she is the youngest person to ever receive this award.  

 

 


